
 

TRINIDAD AND TOBAGO SECURITIES AND EXCHANGE 

COMMISSION 

  

NOTICE OF DRAFT PORTFOLIO MANAGER BY-LAWS, 

2020 

The Trinidad and Tobago Securities and Exchange Commission (“the Commission”) advises 

members of the public, of the issue of its Portfolio Manager By-Laws, 2020 (“the Draft 

Portfolio Manager By-Laws, 2020”), pursuant to Section 149 of the Securities Act, Chap. 

83:02.  

Please be advised that electronic copies of the draft Portfolio Manager By-Laws, 2020 and a 

Statement of Substance and Purpose are posted on the Commission’s website via the link 

https://www.ttsec.org.tt/notice-of-draft-portfolio-manager-by-laws-2020/ for your review 

and comments.  

The Commission hereby advises that the deadline for submission of comments on the Draft 

Portfolio Manager By-Laws is the 31st July, 2020. 

Written comments can be addressed to: 

The General Counsel 

Trinidad and Tobago Securities and Exchange Commission 

Levels 22-23, Tower D, 

International Waterfront Centre 

1 Wrightson Road, 

Port of Spain. 

or submitted electronically to: PMBy-Laws@ttsec.org.tt 

The deadline for receipt of comments is 4:00 p.m. on Friday 31st July, 2020.   

 

Dated June 3rd, 2020  

 

BY GENERAL COUNSEL/CORPORATE SECRETARY 
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